
Please email me lapradel@luhsd.net or call the school 925- 634-0037 If you need a packet.  
 
 
At this point all of you have been working on-line, emailing me and so on, so I’m pretty sure no 
one needs a packet.  
 
 
Please contact me ASAP so I can get the packet ready quickly, if necessary. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Laurie Laprade 
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